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STATE OF

COLORADO Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us>

Re: Haayden Gulch Permit Renewal RN17-05

1 message

Musick - DNR, Jason <jason.musick@state.co.us> Thu, Jan 4, 2018 at 3:22 PM
To: "Nettleton, Jerry" <JNettleton@peabodyenergy.com>

Jerry,
The Proposed Decision date for RN-5 associated with the HG Loadout has been extended to January 31, 2018.
Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks,
Jason

On Thu, Jan 4, 2018 at 9:27 AM, Nettleton, Jerry <JNettleton@peabodyenergy.com> wrote:

Jason —

| just put the adequacy response package for the HGTI Permit Renewal in the mail. | had it basically ready-to-go
before the Holidays, but had to wait on our AutoCAD Tech to finish the map revisions, and he was out. As | recall, the
decision date for this is 01/05/18, so to allow adequate time for your review and decision, please extend the decision
date to 01/19/18 or further if you feel additional time is needed —

Best regards and the best in this New Year,

Jerry

Jerry M. Nettleton

Manager Environmental Affairs
Twentymile Coal, LLC

29515 RCR27

Oak Creek, Colorado 80467
970.870.2712

jnettleton@peabodyenergy.com
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intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance on this e-mail is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this email communication in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the message from your system.

Jason Musick
Environmental Protection Specialist IlI
Coal Regulatory Program

COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
- Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 x 8134 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
jason.musick@state.co.us | http://mining.state.co.us
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